Notice No.:- 30

Dafle:- 13.09.2022

It is informed to all First year New Admitted students 2022-24 that
Orientation Programme for parents will be held on 14.09.2022 by 10AM . So
too all parents are requested to attend the meeting positively . The classes will

be continue from 15th Sept’22 onwords .
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